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                          January 23, 2019 
Contact: Alicia Roberts, Marketing Coordinator 
(616) 233-6085 or aroberts@grr.org 
 

Ford Airport to Host Mobile Pantry for 
Federal Employees 

 
 

Grand Rapids, Mich. – The Gerald R. Ford International Airport Authority (GFIAA) is sponsoring a 
mobile food pantry on Thursday, Jan. 24 to support federal colleagues who are working without pay 
during the government shutdown. 
 
Feeding America West Michigan will be on site at 11:30 a.m. to provide fresh food for the federal 
workers employed by the Transportation Security Administration, Federal Aviation Administration, 
U.S. Customs and Border Protection and National Weather Service at the airport. Feeding America 
will distribute 15,000 pounds of produce, pantry staples and other food items for up to 300 
families. 
 
“We appreciate all federal employees who continue to work while not being paid to keep 
passengers safe and airports across the country running smoothly,” said GFIAA Interim President & 
CEO Brian Picardat. “All of the tenants have been pitching in to help feed our federal colleagues 
while they are at the airport. Providing this mobile pantry from Feeding America will help keep 
food on the table at home.” 
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Thursday’s mobile food pantry is the latest in initiatives that GFIAA and airport tenants have 
undertaken to support their federal colleagues.  
 
GFIAA and airport tenants have been providing meals to the federal employees including donuts, 
pastries, coffee, sandwiches, pizza, and other snacks during working hours. The groups have 
worked together to coordinate a schedule for the meals. 
 
For interviews, please contact Alicia Roberts at the direct line above, or call the Airport 
Communications Center at 616-233-6055. 

### 
About GFIA 

 
The Gerald R. Ford International Airport (GFIA) is the second busiest airport in Michigan. The 
Airport served over 3.26 million passengers in 2018 and over 8,000 travelers pass through GFIA 
each day.  The Gerald R. Ford International Airport offers nonstop service to 29 major market 
destinations with more than 120 daily nonstop flights.  The Gerald R. Ford International Airport is 
managed and operated by the Gerald R. Ford International Airport Authority.  GFIA generates over 
$3.1 billion in annual economic output throughout West Michigan, and employs over 2,000 people.  
For more information on GFIA visit: www.flyford.org or follow the airport on Facebook, Instagram, 
and Twitter: @FlyGRFord 
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